
 

 

 
 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING  
NORTH DAKOTA HOUSING FINANCE AGENCY  
HOUSING INCENTIVE FUND SINGLE-FAMILY HOUSING PROGRAM 
 
North Dakota Housing Finance Agency (NDHFA) will hold a public hearing and accept comments during a 15-day 
comment period for the Housing Incentive Fund (HIF) Single-Family Housing Program Allocation Plan (the Plan).  
 

The Plan describes how NDHFA will allocate a total of $5,000,000 which has been set aside for use under an 
eligible activity: new construction, rehabilitation, preservation, or acquisition of single-family housing project 
in a developing community or community land trust project.  
 
The Plan will be available online at www.ndhfa.org beginning July 2, 2025. The 15-day comment period 
will end on July 17, 2025. Comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. CDT. 
 
Public Hearing Details.  
July 17, 2025, at 1:00 pm, CDT  
 
NDHFA Board Room 
2624 Vermont Avenue 
Bismarck, ND 58502 
 
Microsoft Teams 
From a browser (virtual): http://bit.ly/45J8p3p  
Call (audio-only): (701) 328-0950, Conference ID: 506 266 92# 
 
NDHFA Contact 
Jennifer Henderson 
Director, Community Housing and Grants Management Division 
PO Box 1535 
Bismarck, ND 58502 
701-328-8085 
711 (Voice or TTY) 
800-435-8590 (Spanish) 
hfainfo@nd.gov 
 
Accommodations 
This recipient does not discriminate in admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its 
federally assisted programs and activities. The meeting space is accessible to individuals with mobility 
impairments.  

http://www.ndhfa.org/
http://bit.ly/45J8p3p
tel:+17013280950,,814260661# 
mailto:hfainfo@nd.gov

